

San Clemente Rotary Club PO Box 4 San Clemente, CA 92674

15 September 2016

Dear Rotary Club members,

Thank you for the invitation to speak at your September meeting. I enjoyed having the opportunity to meet some of you and to provide a sketch of the therapeutic value of art and ART4KIDS, INC.

The contribution of the Rotary Club to community development is legendary and I am very proud to partner ART4KIDS, INC with your mission.

Your grant award of \$3000 is most appreciated and is being used to establish visual art as an ongoing experience for the young clients of F.A.M. in San Clemente. They have received our first delivery of 100 artpacks. I am in touch with F.A.M. director Mary to determine the timing for additional donations of artpacks and assorted art materials for use in their program.

A special thank you to the Rotary Club president and to Klaus Schadow for their interest, support and efforts which made this grant award possible.

Best Regards,

Pam Schader, M.A. Founder, Director